
 
 
 

Sue Morrow Elementary School 
School Organizational Team Minutes 

September 7, 2018 
7:00 am 

 
 
 
The following members were present:  Casey Janosik, Laurie Nanni, Melissa Galbraith, Aaron 
Hafen, Nathan Conrad, Melisse Ports, and Christine Vasquez. 
 
The Team was informed of the District’s new Count Day.  We will not know if our staffing will 
change until September 12th when the Strategic Budget reopens.  We are anticipating losing at 
least one teaching position depending on the outcome of Count Day. 
 
Ms. Vasquez went over the Parent Engagement Policy and provided each team member with a 
copy. The district survey results were also passed out.  She also informed the members of the 
upcoming Title I meeting and presentation. 
 
There is $812.00 remaining to be spent with Title money.  The funds will be used to pay for 1st 
grade’s Scholastic News. 
 
The members were asked to complete the Title I survey.  Those were given to Ms. Johnson. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:25 am. 
 
  
 
The next meeting is scheduled for October 5, 2018 at 7:00 am. 
 
 
 

 


